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IMPORTANT NOTICE
Washington Stay-at-Home Order

The state of Washington on Monday issued a stay at home order effective immediately.

The order says Washingtonians must stay at home except for essential activity, which includes grocery 
shopping, doctor appointments and essential work duty, Inslee said. People can still go outside for a 

walk, a bike ride or to garden, but they must remain six feet away from others at all times.
The stay-at-home order was issued Monday night and will remain in place through April 6.

Be advised that Chicago Title has been deemed an “essential business” and will 
remain in service following recommended health and safety recommendations. 

As we navigate this challenging, unprecedented time together, 
please be reminded of the following:

PLEASE COMMUNICATE DIRECTLY  WITH YOUR ESCROW TEAM 
FOR CURRENT DETAILS AND STATUS UPDATES. 

As circumstances may change rapidly, avoid misinformation, 
rumors, as well as unnecessary stress by reaching out to us directly 

OR wait for updates coming from your team at Chicago Title. 

CONTINUE TO USE ONLINE SAFETY SKILLS
In the midst of stress and distraction, please continue to use caution and stay aware of potential 

online scams. Be cautious of clicking on links from unknown senders, know how to identify potential 
scams, and ALWAYS call before you wire. Please contact us with any questions or concerns. 

WE ARE DEDICATED TO PROVIDING EXCEPTIONAL COMMUNICATION AND SERVICE.  
Things are changing by the moment but what will remain the same is our commitment to 

serve you well. It is our mission to provide to you with accurate, timely updates, answers to 
your questions, and to respond promptly to all of your closing needs.

“Safeguarding the health and 
safety of our customers and 
employees is our top priority.”

“Safeguarding the health and safety of our 
customers and employees is our top priority.”




